December 3, 1998

Lew Frederick

Portland Public Schools

501 N. Dixon

Portland, OR 97227

Dear Mr. Frederick:

The City of Portland’s fall Fix-it Fair is scheduled to take place at Roosevelt High School on January 23, 1999.  For past fairs, we have distributed fliers announcing the event to students at selected schools.  We hope to spread the word about the fair in the same manner the January fair.  

I am submitting the flier for your approval.  We would like to distribute fliers to the following schools:

Astor 5601 N. Yale 97203 916-6244

Ball 4221 N. Willis 97203 916-6250

Clarendon 9325 N. Van Houtten 97203 916-6260

James John 7439 N. Charleston 97203 916-6266

Sitton 9930 N. Smith 97203 916-6277

I understand that the fliers should be delivered in bundles, according the wishes of each of the schools.

Please call if I can answer any questions.  Thank you for your help.  

Sincerely,


Elizabeth Johnson-Kuhn

823-7222  
